
 

18 January 2024 

Dear Y1 – Y6 Parent/Carer 

GRASSROOTS FEBRUARY HALF TERM HOLIDAY CLUB – Y1 to Y6 

We are pleased to inform you that we have been successful in winning funding for a holiday club 

throughout the February half term break, 12 February to 19 February 2024.  This will give children a 

chance to participate in various sports and art & craft activities.  You will receive the Grassroots flyer 

by email in the near future for your information. 

Grassroots will deliver the activities at our school and the sessions will run from 9.30 am to 2.30 pm.  

The sessions are FREE OF CHARGE.   However, you must provide your child with a packed lunch on 

the day.   

Grassroots have informed us there is a maximum of 25 places per session available.  Therefore, we 

have had to limit this on a first come first served basis. 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE SLIP BELOW BEFORE MONDAY 29 JANUARY  2024. 

PLACES ARE LIMITED, SO THEREFORE PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD ATTENDS ON THE 

SESSION/S YOU HAVE BOOKED.  IF YOU DON’T HAVE A VALID REASON FOR NON-ATTENDANCE 

THIS WILL JEOPORDISE FUTURE HOLIDAY CLUB BOOKINGS.  

Thank you, 

Heather Garth Primary Academy 

 

 

HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY – GRASSROOTS FEBRUARY HALF TERM HOLIDAY CLUB – Y1 to Y6 

 

Child’s Name _______________________________________________  Year Group_____________ 

I wish my child to attend Grassroots and would prefer the following days:- 

Monday  
12.02.2024 

Tuesday  
13.02.2024 

Wednesday 
14.02.2024 

Thursday  
15.02.2024 

Friday  
16.02.2024 

     

 

You will be notified as soon as possible after the closing date if you have been allocated a 

place. 


